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Circular No: CBIS/2024-25/0017 Date: 05 August 2024  

Subject: ‘Rakshabandhan’ Celebration on 16th August 2024 

Grade: Preprimary 

Dear Parents, 

Warm greetings! 

We are pleased to inform you that our school will be celebrating ‘Rakshabandhan’ on Friday, 16th 

August 2024. Although the festival falls on 19th August, which will be a holiday, we are excited 

to mark this special occasion with our young learners on the preceding Friday. 

‘Rakshabandhan’ is a festival that beautifully symbolizes the bond of love and protection between 

siblings. Celebrating such festivals in school helps our children stay connected with their roots 

and cultural heritage, fostering a sense of unity and respect for traditions. 

Event Details: 

 Date: 16th August 2024   

 Day: Friday   

 Dress Code: Festive attire 

 Rakhi-Making Activity: 

As part of the celebration, we will be conducting a Rakhi-making activity in the classroom. To 

participate in this creative session, kindly send the following materials with your child: 

 Satin ribbon   

 Glitter foam sheet   

 Decorative materials (beads, sequins, etc.)   

 Fevicol or glue 

Please ensure that these materials are placed in an envelope with your child’s name and grade 

clearly mentioned on it. 

Special Request: 

To add to the festive spirit, we kindly ask you to send some sweets in your child’s tiffin on this 

day. This will allow the children to share and enjoy the sweetness of the festival together. 

 

We look forward to a joyful and meaningful celebration, and we thank you for your support in 

making this event special for our students. 

Regards 

 
 
 
                                                                                                         

Mrs. Shibani Das     

Principal, CBIS                                                                 


